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Technology


This term we will be learning how to create books on an iPad using the app ‘Book Creator’. This will allow us to create visual aids to help us present to our peers during our talking and listening lessons. 





Health & Wellbeing





Tuesday and Thursday will be Primary 4’s P.E. days. Please ensure your child has full P.E. kit on this day.





Mr. Penman a P.E. specialist will be working alongside Miss Fee in our P.E. lessons to help us enhance our gymnastic skills. 





We will also be learning how to build resilience this term with Mrs. Vinnicombe. We will focus on the ups and downs of life and resilience strategies to help us.
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IDL – Novel Study       Charlotte’s Web


This term we will engage in a novel study of the book Charlotte’s Web for our topic. We will learn about the 3 types of farming; arable, pastoral and dairy farming. 





Through characters experiences in the story we will also learn how to manage change and challenging experiences that we may encounter in our lives.








				





Numeracy


Primary 4 will continue to expand their knowledge around place value as they learn to add and subtract ‘thousand’ numbers. We will use the strategy of column calculations to complete a variety of tasks including word problems to challenge and expand our thinking. 





Expressive Arts





Mrs. Vinnicombe will be focusing on art this term with Primary 4. They will be learning to develop their drawing and sketching skills through a range of art activities. They will focus on shape, pattern, tone and texture.





Literacy


Primary 4 will be developing their reading fluency through reading aloud daily with their peers and the class teacher. We will engage in class discussions around predictions about what will happen next in our novel Charlotte’s Web. We will also focus on reading comprehension, finding answers in texts, thinking beyond texts and also relating texts to our own experiences.
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Other Information





Welcome back to another exciting school year. I am delighted to be teaching Primary 4 and looking forward to seeing you all again at the meet the teacher session, information will follow.


Please continue to read with your child to develop fluency and enjoyment of reading. 


Thank you for your continued support, Miss Fee.











